
March 1, 2024 

Kelly Violette

Executive Director 

Tomball Economic Development Corporation 

Good morning, 

Delayed opening due to bad weather has extended our opening date. The Oven 

manufacturer was impeding the progress, due to part delays and shipping delays. This 

caused revenue loss that would have impacted our local economy. 

Sylvia's Wood Fire Pizza, will be a one of a kind establishment that Tom ball's 

community and surrounding areas are already talking about. Our business will attract a 

new crowd, which will impact the small businesses around Tomball. We will be providing 

employment for around 30 individuals. 

We are also putting a focus on local artists, young and up and coming 

entrepreneur's that will have a pivotal role in our restaurant. This will also help with 

highlighting the amazing people and businesses in the Greater Tomball area. We greatly 

appreciate your consideration. 

With regards, 

Bruce Kissinger 

Owner 

Sylvia's Wood Fire Pizza 

306 Market Street Tomball, Texas 


